


graduate tuition increases on enrollment.  Dr. Kilmarx indicated that the impact appeared to be 
minimal. Additional discussion related to this proposal followed. 
 

New Business 
Curriculum     
 
New curriculum proposals were assigned to the following sub-committees:   

Proposal Assigned to Sub-committee 
FIN 630   (D.E.) 2 
SWMD (New Program) 1 
 
 
Business in Progress 
 Curriculum 
 

 Proposal Date 
Assigned 

Sub-
committee 

Action Returned to 
committee   

Action 

Variability in Program 
Delivery in Gifted 
Education 

9/7 2 9/28 –Decision 
withheld 
pending the 
receipt of 2 
D.E. Course 
proposals 

  

Level II Degree Program 
Revision - Business  

9/7 2 9/28  
Returned to 
Proposing 
Department for 
revisions 
Discussion – 
need for more 
information 
regarding how 
new objectives 
will be 
implemented 
in each of the 
13 courses. 
 

10/12 
Further 
discussion in 
response to 
email from 
proposers.  
Committee 
still requires 
comparison 
of old/new 
objectives. 
Deliberation 
will resume 
when this 
information 
is received. 

 



that all have 
been passed as 
D.E. courses 
10-26 
One course has 
not been 
approved as a 
D.E. course(FIN 
630).  
Deliberations 
will resume 
once this 
course has 
been 
approved. 


